
 



 



This has been a good year for the board despite 
the challenges of Covid-19. Our meetings have all 
been virtual and even though there have been 
some technical difficulties we have been able to 
meet and successfully conduct the necessary 
business of the society. It was very encouraging 
to me to hear from one of our potential board 
members that one of their family members 
talked at length about SFRS in a very positive 
manner. Our Executive Director and the staff 
deserve much credit for this. Thanks so much.     
            
           Tim Klassen, Chair 

This board member has been exceedingly 
and regularly impressed by the devotion and 
care of the management and staff delivering 
services. Creative solutions to difficult 
problems happened often and our clients 
benefitted as a result. The fact that we 
were able to keep things open as much as we 
did was appreciated and noted. Kudo's to all 
at SFRS for such great work during these 
last two difficult years.  
 
                                    Ron White, Secretary 
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I cannot say THANK YOU enough to our dedicated Thrift Shop volunteers. They stepped up to the 
challenge of keeping our shop open to serve the community despite the pandemic challenges, and 
increased the contribution of their skills and time by more than 60% over last year ! 
That is truly humbling.   
                   Thrift Shop Retail Supervisor                   
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This whole past 15 months can't have been easy for you. I just want to thank you for all the work 
you've been doing.  I wish I had been able to join in on all the other zoom meetings you have had…  
I wanted to also tell you how much you and your office helped me and my family in the  
beginning of the pandemic.  There was so much fear and unknowns, so we did not feel comfortable 
going to the library or into stores.  You made for me a care bag with books and markers and chalk, 
way back in May I think it was, of last year.  That really REALLY meant the world to us and my 
(then) 1 and 1/2 year old.   
We really used everything in there, and still do!  
 

FRP participant, Spring 2021 
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The preschool has amazing teachers and staff.  
They provide a wonderful learning environment 
for preschool children.  My daughter just loved 
and enjoyed every minute of being there.   
We, as parents, are so happy that she had the  
opportunity to experience preschool in such an 
amazing school!     
                
                     Kingfisher Parent, 2020/2021 



• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

•

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 



• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 



• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

Thank you for all of your support this year!! 
 
                                      -Sooke-West Shore Child Care Provider – 2020-2021 
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The 8 years of community  
support that I have received from 
SFRS has benefitted my mental and 
physical health, and helped me expand 
my circle of friends.  
         -CP, SICC client 2020-2021 

The support makes me feel more secure 
and confident.    
    
                -AT, SICC client, 2020-2021 
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